HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY
High Street, Stonehowse, PLYMOUTH, PLI 3SJ
Tel: 01752 225649 Fax:
Email: nign.st.primary.scnool@plymouts

|4 May 202l
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our RSE cwrriculwm (Relationships education,
relationships and Sex Education), Year 6 will he cowvering o
unit titled ‘Changing Me'.

The focus of this work relates to: friends, families and
relationships; the changes mwhich occuwr during puberty, why
they occur and how to deal with them; human reproduction
within a loving, stable relationship; .and the development .and
care of habies. We will also he focussing upon change and
transition, and preparing the children for the .coming new
academic year.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that this w.ork
will take place throughout term six (June .and July). You
may find that youwr child starts asking questions about the
topic at home, or you might want to take the .opportunity to
talk to yowr child .ahout issues such s those .ahove
(p,u.b,e,r,ty, boyfriends and girlfriends .and the emotional
changes which they .might experience) hefore the w.ork is
covered in scho.ol.

If you have any queries about the content of the programme
or resources used please do not hesitate in contacting .me at
school. AUl materials used .are available for you to hrowse
through should you so wish.

If you have any concerns regarding these lessons we would
encouroge Mou to speak with yowr childs class teacher .os
soon os possible. However, if you still feel that you do ot
want your child to be irwolved, you hove the right to
withdraw them from these sessions.



We strongly hbelieve that children who hove a greater

understanding of these subjects are better prepared for
change and .are able to make healthier choices for their
future.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs S Blake

Headteacher



